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Dear Mr. Threlkeld , 

The students have voiced a concern to us about the maintenance of 
the stairwells in the parking structure. Resolution 93-8-F, 
Parking Structure Clean-up , was passed at our November 9, 1993 
meeting to make sure that the physical plant maintenance crew was 
aware of the condition of the stairwells. 

The unsatisfactory conditions of the stairwells promotes a bad 
image to the community who park in the structure for special 
events and also to prospective students who visit our campus. We 
are all working together to make campus a beautiful place to work 
and live . 

Please inform us of any measures taken to correct this situation . 
We want to keep an open line of communication between us. Thank 
you for your time and consideration of our r eso lution . 

Th~ Spirit MakLs th~ Mas t~r 

•• 


	sga-res-93-8-f-002

